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ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
 
 

To:  MPSSAA Executive Council 
 
From: R. Andrew Warner, MPSSAA Executive Director 
 
Date: January 9, 2020 
 
Subject: Executive Council Retreat 
 
  
 
 
An Executive Council retreat has been scheduled for Thursday, January 30-31 at the 
Courtyard Marriott in Ocean City, MD.  The Courtyard Ocean City Marriott is located at 
two 15th Street, Ocean City, MD 21842,   
 
Our office will book overnight accommodations for all Executive Council members of the 
MPSSAA. 
 
Please provide any suggested agenda items to the MPSSAA Office by January 24, 2020. 

 
Please make every effort to be in attendance. If you cannot be present, please contact me  
at 410-767-0555. 
 
Thank you. 
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